
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Bible Study (St. Paul’s) 7:00 PM 

Tuesday St. Paul’s Court 6:30 PM 

Wednesday Community Life 9:30 AM 

 Alpha 4:00 PM 

Thursday Senior Choir 7:30 PM 
 

Your News ‘N Views articles are due on November 5th.   

Please send your articles directly to  

Nicole Auld at theaulds@live.ca. 

They may also be left in the News ‘N Views mail slot.  

 

SUBSCRIPTION TO “GLAD TIDINGS” MAGAZINE 

“Glad Tidings” contains articles, worship resources, and reports that inform about mission work 

by Presbyterian mission staff 

and the work of the Women’s Missionary Society. 

For subscription information, please see the poster on the 

Library bulletin board or speak with Judy MacIntosh.    
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IS THE SPIRIT MOVING YOU? 

With the help of PWS&D, a January exposure tour is  

planned for Haiti.  You will see programs that support vulnerable women and girls.  Applications 

are due October 31, 2017!  The tour is January 22-29, 2018.  Cost $2700.00.  For additional 

information, please see the Library bulletin board poster.  

 

RENEWAL FELLOWSHIP 

November 2 @ 7:30 PM 

Kortright Presbyterian Church, Guelph 

Installation of Rev. Andy Cornell as Executive Director of the  

Renewal Fellowship.  Speak with Linda Shaw concerning carpooling.  

It will be preceded with a banquet.  More information may be found at http://www.renewal-

fellowship.ca/1551 . 

  
ST. PAUL’S HOLLY TEA BAZAAR 

Saturday, November 18 from 11 AM – 2 PM 

Now is the time to be thinking of how you can help. 

Thistle Club needs your support!  This is their annual fund raiser. 

*A very special thank you to our hard-working pie-making crew.*  
 



CHURCH FAMILY PEP DAY:  PLAY, EAT, PLAY!  

Sunday, November 19th 

3:30 – 8 PM 

Like to play cards?  Play games?   

Do puzzles?  Prepare plum pudding?  Like to eat? 

Well, this is the event for you! 

Your church family (all ages) is gathering to play together. 

You can bring your own favourite games if you want, but some will be ready and waiting for 

you.  Come for the whole event if you are able, but it’s ok to come for just part of the event.  

You may bring friends, too!  Actually, we’d like you to bring some friends. 

Supper is a planned pot-luck at 5:30 PM, so please see the sign-up sheet on the table in the 

library or email/phone Linda Shaw at 

ianandlindashaw@gmail.com and/or 519-428-5396 
        

FALL BIBLE STUDY 

“IMAGES OF GOD” 

Next Meeting:  Monday, October 23rd 

7 PM at St. Paul’s 
 
 

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Donations 

accepted until  

Wednesday, 

October 25th 

“Coats for Kids” 

Burtols & Rotary Club of Norfolk Sunrise 

Distributed to those in need on October 28th 

from 9 AM to 11 AM at First Baptist Church 

Friday, 

October 27th 

7:30 PM 

“2017 Concert Series” 

Lynn Valley Voices 

Waterford United Church 

 

Thursday, 

November 2nd 

7 PM 

“Addiction:  Theories, Trends and Therapies” 

Len Pollet, former Supervisor of Holmes House 

Final installment of 2017 Fall Speaker Series 

Grace United Church, Port Dover  

$10/person 

Friday-Sunday 

November 10-12 

“Living a Life of Prayer” 

Women’s Fall Weekend 

Crieff Hills Retreat and Conference Centre 

www.criefhills.com and/or 1-800-884-1525 
 
     

COMING SOON:  ST. PAUL’S MITTEN TREE!!!  
 
 
 
 



 

                                                                                    

 

 

 

ALPHA FOR YOUTH:  4 PM – 6 PM, OCTOBER 25-NOVEMBER 29 

Alpha is a ten week series of dinners, discussions and videos that includes a weekend retreat.  

This isn’t a lecture – it’s an opportunity to ask tough questions in an open atmosphere – to 

explore the spiritual dimensions of ourselves to find meaning and purpose. 
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JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH 
 

Monday, November 13th at noon 

Barrel Restaurant 

Queensway West, Simcoe 

Please contact Peggy McArthur to confirm your attendance,  

either to 519-426-7796 or email 43pmca@eastlink.ca. 
 

 

KIRKIN O’ THE TARTAN 

On October 29th, enjoy the Kirkin O’ The Tartan  

service and stay for refreshments afterwards.   

Please dust off your tartans to add to this special Sunday service.  Tartans should be identified 

with your name and clan tartan.   

They may be delivered to the church, after today’s service, and/or during this next week, to the 

church office.  

Helpers are still needed for various tasks, such as 

set-up, decorating, food preparation,  

including short bread, serving and clean-up. 

Please see the sign-up sheet in the library. 
 
 

NOVEMBER 5, 2017 CELEBRATION! 

40th Anniversary of the Music Ministry  

of Ian Madge at St. Paul’s 

Please be sure to attend this special service. 

Enjoy the music and special guests, 

and stay afterwards for a luncheon.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


